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Comments: While I am certainly appreciative of the decision to reduce the size of the Great Burn RWA that now

allows snowmobiling in the "Hoodoo" and Williams Lake/Blacklead Mtn. areas, the rationale to leave the

remaining RWA area closed to snowmobiling is inconsistent with the 2012 Forest Planning Rules. I believe

surveyor should be included in this as per the previous plan. Snowmobiling has little to no impact on these area.

When we leave, what little noise is made comes with us. When it snows or  the snow melts, our tracks disappear.

Every snowmobiler I know is always respectful of any wildlife we have come across. I personally have never

seen anything other than tree squirrels in these areas. Please reconsider opening all these areas again so I can

one day show my son my favorite riding area and the most beautiful land in the lower 48. 

Thank you,

Hayden smith 

 


